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Year 5 Science and Engineering 

Following on from looking at black inventors, during Black 

History Month, and to accompany this term’s topic on forces, 

Year 5 visited the Science Museum today.  The theme of the 

visit was engineering and inventions. 

Above: some engineers of the future. 

Year 6 Physics 
Year 6 have been studying forces.  In this photograph they are  

getting to grips with the idea that light travels in straight lines. 

Remembrance 
Today’s assembly, led by St George’s Class, was on the theme 

of Remembrance and the 100th anniversary of the Armistice 

in 1918.  This week all children have made a poppy and these 

are on display on our wall of remembrance in the hall.  At 

11am the school observed a 2 minute silence. 

A Remembrance haiku  (Alexa, Year 6) 

Trenches are muddy 

But he did still fight for us 

We remember them 

 

There will be a Remembrance Day parade through Dulwich 

Village at 10.30am this Sunday, with a laying of wreaths at 

the War Memorial in the Old College grounds (beside the 

Picture Gallery) at 11.00am. 

Parents’ Evening 

Mrs Shotton, our Special Educational Needs Coordinator 

(SENCo) will be available to meet parents on an ad hoc basis 

during the parent/teacher meetings next Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

 

 

Black History 

Look out for these book in 

the entrance hall.  They 

were made by children 

during Black History Month 

and they tell the stories of 

inspirational people of 

colour. 

School Photographs 

Monday is the deadline for ordering school photographs.  

Please return the order forms (with payment) to the school 

office. 



Faith Life 

 

 The Wednesday Word this week is GIFT 

 St Patrick’s Class will be joining the parishioners for 
Mass at St Thomas More Church next Tuesday at 
9.30am 

 Nursery children visited St Thomas More Church this 
week to learn about Baptism 

 Year 5 visited St Thomas More Church this week to find 
out about the sacrament of Marriage 

 Next Friday’s assembly will be led by St Paul’s Class 

 

Thought for the week: 

You should each give, then, as you have decided, not 

with regret or out of a sense of duty; for God loves 

the one who gives gladly.  

2 Corinthians 9:7 

 
This Sunday’s Gospel tells the story of the widow who gave all she 
had (Mark 12: 38-44) 

Correction 

It was Clem and Harry’s grandfather who died at half term.  

Apologies for any misunderstanding. 

Puzzle Corner 

What are a,b,c,d,p,q,r,& s? 

Thank you 

Year 4 were fortunate to have an expert come in 

last Friday  to talk about ancient Egypt.  Sophie 

and Sam’s mum (Years 5 and 6) works at the 

British Museum and she managed to bring some 

ancient artefacts with her  for the children  to 

hold. 

FOSTAS news 
 
Raffle Tickets 
You will find your raffle tickets in book bags today please sell as 
many tickets as you can to family, friends and neighbours. 
Completed stubs and money should be returned to the office by 
Wednesday 28th November. 
 
Hamper Mufti 
Hamper Mufti will take place next week Friday 16th November. 
Children can wear pyjamas and/or onesies to school in exchange 
for a luxury food item (such as savoury biscuits, cakes, 
chocolates, jams, olives and special teas or coffees) these food 
treats will used  for the Christmas Hampers and sold at the 
Christmas Fair. 
 
Estate Agent Boards 
Pedder Estate Agent Boards will be going up from 19th 
November until 17th December. Everyone who has previously 
signed up for a board will automatically be on this Fair’s  list. If 
you no longer wish to have a board please email 
keziahmookramgray@sky.com Thank you. 
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Births and Marriages 
Reception and Nursery  visited St Thomas More Church last week 

and this week to find out more about baptism.  On Wednesday, 

Year 5 visited the church to find out more about marriage. 

Thank you Fr Joe and parents for helping with this. 

These paintings by Matteo and Chanelle (Year 6) were inspired 

by artists’ representations of saints.  The activity was part of our 

All Saints’ Day of Reflection. 

Children’s return from absence 

When children return to school after an absence parents and 

carers are required to send in a note explaining the reason.  This 

is in addition to making contact with the school by phone on the 

first day of absence. 
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